Extract from a letter received from the Surveyor at Dunedin dated

26th.0October 1899.

»

-

i Your letter of 8th.insg....relative to the ovferdue surveys

"‘on the steamers "ROTOKINO", MARAROA"ﬂuuly to hand and contents noted

+

» and I am pleased to advise you that the two latter vesSsels are now

in hand at Port Chalmers with their respeetive surveys, of which I
presume the Company will have advised you, also what the r intention

may be with the "ROTOKINO".




